
To the Pastors in the State of Florida,
My name is Jeff Steffel and I am the Pastor of Grace Family Church in Port Saint Lucie, Florida.  I am writing with the hope that you will support the effort to amend the Florida State Constitution with the Personhood Amendment.  The Personhood amendment is designed to provide a definition of the word “person” in the Florida State constitution to include the life of the unborn.  

Pro Life organizations, Crisis Pregnancy ministries and concerned believers of all denominations have labored from their hearts for years to bring us to the place where the vast numbers of Americans are opposed to abortion.  But Roe v Wade has yet to be overturned.  This is why we need the Personhood Amendment.  If passed, it will protect the life of the unborn irrespective of Roe v Wade.  I believe it is the most promising strategy that we have seen in years and is worthy of our support.
Each year when I share with our congregation about the sanctity of human life I am faced with a dilemma.  Statistically 50% of those listening have been hurt by the pain that abortion causes.  They do not want to hear the word abortion or a sermon about it because it can surface painful memories.  So every year I must resolve that the risk of causing pain and being rejected is worth the probability that people will be healed by God.  I’ve come to realize that saying nothing is not loving and doing nothing is not loving.  We all need to do something when it comes to the life and rights of the unborn.  So this year when the opportunity arises to do something about the Personhood Amendment, I humbly ask you to publicly support it among those entrusted to you by God.
Sincerely,

Jeff Steffel
Jeremiah 1:5 NLT, “I knew you before I formed you in your mother’s womb.  Before you were born I set you apart and appointed you as my prophet to the nations.”

